MILWAUKEE AREA JOINT PLUMBING
APPRENTICESHIP COMMITTEE

11175 West Parkland Avenue
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 563224-3135
(414) 359-1318 FAX: 359-1323
www.plumbers75.com

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Effective 04/27/20

This is to notify all instructors, apprentices and employers:

ALL classes through the Plumbers Local 75 Training School - Milwaukee will
remain SUSPENDED through Sunday, May 31st. Apprentices are to continue
reporting to work on normal Paid-Related Instruction (Day School) days, unless
otherwise determined by the employer. The Training Department continues to
develop plans for completing classes that are postponed. We will notify you of any
updates or changes as soon as possible.

Exception: Apprentices enrolled in the 54-Hour Code Review Course

Class officially resumed online through Blackboard on 04/09/20 and is now in week
11. Apprentices have access to all lessons and required assignments and can
work at their own pace, but all course materials need to be completed/submitted
by Thursday, 06/04/20.

Any questions or concerns should be directed to the Training Director, Wesley
Zastrow, or the Assistant Training Director, Paul Hanus, at 414-359-1318.

Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this matter.

Slncerely,

V\é/{ ZASTROW

Training Director
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